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Scott Aleali and Jeff Maier of First Republic Bank published an article earlier this week on
LinkedIn discussing the impact of COVID-19 on subscription lines and the fund finance market.
Despite discussions of potential limited partner defaults and general partners making rash
decisions, they have seen both lenders and general partners remaining calm and rational
during this period of uncertainty, and provide practical advice on how to address potential
issues.
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